
  

 

7th  HCCA International Tour 

Bathurst, NSW Australia, 

Fri 30th August to Fri 6th September 2019 
 

www.hccabathurst2019.com.au  

 

 

 

This event is gaining momentum at such a pace it was clear, newsletters just couldn’t keep 

up.  So we have launched a dedicated website.  

Website?  Rallies don’t have websites!  …Do they? 

The website is now open. If you want to be part of this international event, you need to log 

onto the tour website NOW. 

www.hccabathurst2019.com.au 

Entries are now open.  Entry Forms are available on the website 

So what has this event got to offer?  7 days of touring; Mount Panorama; veteran vehicles not seen in 

Australia before; but more importantly, camaraderie with entrants from Australia and up to 6 other 

countries. 

Log on now and check it out.  This dedicated website is being updated regularly as the event draws 

closer.  It provides itinerary details, accommodation options, things to do before the tour, things to do 

after the tour, why you should be there and much, much more.  Newsletters 1, 2 and 3 can also be 

downloaded. 

Catering availability has limited our maximum overall numbers, so don’t let the cap of 200 entrants 

(450 people) preclude you from being a part of this rarely experienced event. 

The itinerary is a ”work in progress” but is listed in full on the website.  Apart from day runs traversing 
magnificent veteran friendly countryside some of the highlights will be: 
 

 The official Mayoral Reception at the National Motor Racing Museum  

 Saturday night is Date Night.  (Watch this space) 

 The "Show & Shine" in Pit Straight, with the Raceway museum offering track rides in both 
original 70's and retro race cars, including the Famous Ford GT, Holden 327 Monaro and Mini 
Cooper S   

 The Gas Light Parade the Bathurst CBD at dusk. Period Costume would be great for this 
event.   

 Mayfield Gardens, followed by the 2nd of our seminars, this one in the Garage complex on Pit 
Straight. 

 
The biggest drawcard of this event will be the experience of being a part of an international veteran 

car tour that brings together some rare cars that have never been seen in Australia but more 

importantly, that rallies a group of like-minded enthusiasts from around the world to enjoy our hobby. 

Don’t miss out!  An entry form is included with this edition of Brass Notes. 

When  30 August – 6 Sept 2019 

Contact: Russell & Chris Holden, Rally Directors on 0422 219 911 or email: 

info@hccabathurst2019.com.au  
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